
From:  Rua Mordecai <rua@southatlanticlcc.org>  
To:

 

sfuller71@comcast.net, "andrew_milliken@fws.gov" <Andrew_Milliken@fws.gov>, Bill 
Bartush <Bill_Bartush@fws.gov>, "bridgett_costanzo@fws.gov" 
<Bridgett_Costanzo@fws.gov>, Ed Laurent <elaurent@abcbirds.org>, "Greg. Wathen" 
<Greg.Wathen@tn.gov>, James B Moring <jbmoring@usgs.gov>, Jean_Brennan 
<Jean_Brennan@fws.gov>, John Tirpak <john_tirpak@fws.gov>, Scott Schwenk 
<william_schwenk@fws.gov>, Timothy Breault <Timothy_Breault@fws.gov>  

Date:  Wednesday, November 07, 2012 03:01PM 
Subject:  SALCC Natural Resource Indicator process approved 

Hi surrounding LCC staff, 
 
Just wanted to give you a heads up that the SALCC Natural Resource Indicator process was 
approved this morning (attached). In January, there will be a chance for your LCCs to score the 
potential indicators based on the chances they'd work as shared indicators across LCC 
boundaries. The idea is to give extra weight towards indicators that have strong potential for 
being shared across LCC boundaries. More info to come over the next month or so.  
 
Rua  
-----  
Rua S. Mordecai, Ph.D.  
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service  
Science Coordinator, South Atlantic Landscape Conservation Cooperative  
Join the conversations at: http://www.southatlanticlcc.org  
1751 Varsity Drive, 2nd Floor, Rm. 218  
Raleigh, NC 27606-2576  
919.707.0122 office  
919.707.0293 fax  
 
Attachments: 
Approved_indicator_process.pdf
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